
 

Dear Parents and GA Leaders, 

Due to the ongoing circumstances surrounding the Covid-19 virus, we have made the difficult 

decision to cancel GA Camp this year. This has been a very hard decision to make, one that has 

come with tears, but we know it is the right thing to do for the health and safety of our girls, 

leaders, and their families.   

We do have a few options available to us for a possible minicamp or sleepover in late 

summer/early fall. We will get that information out as soon as we have it.  

We love you all dearly, and look forward to seeing you when all this is over. You are loved and 

prayed for, even though we can’t be together at this time. 

 

 Christine Ponder 

 GA Camp Director 

 cponder@gulftel.com 

 251-945-5457 

 


